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Notice to Fish Harvesters 

 

Moncton, NB – April 25, 2024  - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) – Gulf Region wishes to 

inform harvesters that due to adverse weather conditions (mainly wave levels), the lobster fishery 

in LFA 26 A1 & A3 is delayed and will not open on Friday, April 26, 2024. 

 

For the safety of all concerned, the season opening will be delayed to April 27 2024 at 6 AM .   

 

 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 
Alan Dwyer 

Resource Management, Gulf NS 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Antigonish, NS 

(902) 318-1460 

 

Ben Moore 

Resource Management, PEI 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PEI 

(902) 315-0284 

Mathieu Vienneau 

Resource Management, Gulf Region 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada, Gulf Region 

Moncton, NB 

(506) 875-5283 

 

  

 

DELAY IN THE OPENING OF THE LOBSTER FISHERY IN 

 LOBSTER FISHING AREA (LFA) 26 A1 & A3 

   


